
REGISTRATION FEE 25MANNAMEDELN 
 

Recently, comments have emerged regarding the level of registration fees for the 
middle distance during the 25manna weekend. 

We have full respect for that opinion and 25manna always strives to stick to the 
recommended registration fees available. For this year's 25manna, we saw early on 
that we will have higher costs than normal due to, for example, hired buses and 
satellite parking. This was the only solution we saw as viable. Of course, the 
25manna relay takes part of the cost, but the 25manna middle distance also must 
bear part of the extra cost. 

The registration fee is based on SOFT's recommended registration fees and with an 
additional fee based on extraordinary costs for the event, and dispensation was 
granted last spring according to SOFT's process. 

Comments on the registration fees will be provided as input to discussions ahead of 
SOFT's union meeting in 2024. The process of analyzing and evaluating current 
registration fees and the possible effect of the 25manna exemption on notifications 
will continue.   

From this year's 25manna organizers, we now put all our focus on delivering the 
best possible 25mann weekend and wish you a warm welcome to a hopefully 
fantastic 25manna! 

 

Welcome to the 25manna weekend! 

IFK Tumba SOK & Tullinge SK 

25manna 2023 Lida Botkyrka 

 


